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****************************************************************** 

 Zacchaeus Sunday.  February 2, 2014 

Presentation of Our Lord in the Temple 

****************************************************************** 

Congratulations to Clarise and Danny Bandru! They are blessed with the birth of 

Violet Jenevieve on 1/27.  God grant them Many Years! 

Reminder: Home blessings continue.  Please contact Fr. Paul or complete a contact 

request which is located on table in Narthex. 

Parish directory and shut in list as addendum available on table in Narthex. Please 

give Fr. Paul any corrections or updates. 

This coming weekend: February 7-9, 2014 Winter Teen Retreat of the Diocese of 

Eastern Pennsylvania.  Registration forms are now available online at 

www.ocayouth.org.  Deadline: January 20, 2014.  

Planning ahead: Sunday February 16, 2014 will be a meeting for anyone interested 

(Not just the teachers) in church school programs for Lent/Pascha period.  This 

will be held during coffee hour. Tentative: a mini Saturday Church school retreat 

(2-3 hours) to include Lenten activities, confession, and snack before vespers. 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any 

birthdays, anniversaries, names days or travelers.  A list of the Perpetual Calendar 

will continue to be in the hall to put your first and last name at the designated day 

(and date if desired) for celebrations. Please let Fr. Paul know if you would like 

your car blessed during coffee hour.   

Month of February Education Corner:  Prayer at the Beginning of the Day. 
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Canned goods collection for needy families throughout the year.  Box near 

entrance to the Social Hall. Fr. Paul now gives this to St. Tikhon’s Food Pantry 

located at 682 Robinson St. in Scranton. 

Adult Education Class Inquiry and Data Sheets available on back table. We 

welcome your feedback.  Please place these in suggestion box or wicker basket. 

Thank you.   

Please consider singing in the choir or teaching church school.  Please help us out.  

See Reader David for singing. See Fr. Paul on helping for church school. 

Saturday Vespers 4PM.; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. 

Peroghi’s available for sale. $6 a dozen.   

Prayers:   Clarise Bandru and the newly born Violet Jenevieve.  Please keep Joan 

Gima in your prayers also for upcoming surgery. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Teaching from the Desert Fathers:  One of the brethren had sinned and the priest 

told him to leave the community.  So then Abbot Bessarion got up and walked out 

with him, saying: I too am a sinner! 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. 

Paul know. 

Bulletin for February in memory of Ann Peregrim offered by Michael Peregrim. 

Loose Collection $37. Weekly collection: $1204. Tithe: $835. 2nd collection for 

OCMC: $43. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

MAY GOD’S GRACE AND MERCY  

BE  

UPON YOU THIS WEEK AND EVERY WEEK 


